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From:  Patti Kent
To:  Water-Draft-Permit-Comment/ADEQ
Re:  Regulation 5 Permit C&H Hog Facility
 
I object  to the  “regulation 5” permit being issued to the C&H  Industrial Hog Facility. The
original general permit was issued without forethought, future planning and considerations
(the facility NOW needs 599 more acres to spread untreated hog manure), or a
comprehensive  proper environmental assessment.  The facility STILL sits atop KARST
topography.  Anything placed on KARST land leaches through the fissures and into the
underground water system. The Buffalo National River is being threatened by  untreated hog
waste seeping into the ground near the Buffalo National River and its tributaries.   Deny the
regulation 5 permit.
 
Patti Kent
Fayetteville, Arkansas
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